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13051 North Telecom Parkway #101 
Temple Terrace, Florida 33637-0926 
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April 15, 2025 
 
 
Ben Skidmore, Area Operations Manager 
Hulls Environmental Services Inc. 
548 E Bridgers Ave 
Auburndale, Florida 33823-3721 
Bskidmore@hullsenvironmental.com  
 
Re: Hulls Environmental Services Inc. 
 Facility ID No.: FLR000260315  

Polk County 
 
Dear Mr. Skidmore: 
 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department) conducted a hazardous waste 
compliance inspection of the above-referenced facility on March 19, 2025.  Based on the 
information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was determined to be in 
compliance.  Any non-compliance items which may have been identified at the time of the 
inspection have been resolved.  A copy of the inspection report is available online at: 
https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us:443/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&[guid=2.514538.1
]&[profile=Discovery_Compliance]       
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts.  Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact David Petti at (813) 470 5748 or via e-mail at 
David.Petti@FloridaDEP.gov.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
M. Brandon Miller, C.W.E. 
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
Southwest District 
 
ec:  David Petti, DEP-SWD, David.Petti@FloridaDEP.gov  

M. Brandon Miller, DEP-SWD, Michael.B.Miller@FloridaDEP.gov  
Billy Abernathy, Polk County, Billyabernathy@polk-county.net  
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